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sCopy to Sir Arthur Currie

March 7, 1933,
.. s

Dr, J,F# Snell,
Macdonald College,
P, fue.
Pear Pr, Snell:

'hank you for your letter of March 6th. with the 
two copies enclosed.

It is quite true that appointments to the Faculty are nade by the Governors on the* recommendation of the Principals 
In the case of the Faculty of Graduate Studies and Research, 
it is desirable that recommendations should be made to the 
Do&n who can discuss the case with the Plvision&l Committee 
concerned, whether Arts or Science. They can recommend further 
additions to the Faculty of Graduate Studies and Research, who 
can, in turn, recommend names to the Principal.

Mhis seems rather an elaborate mechanism, but the Faculty 
is already large and most careful cone iteration should be given 
to additions.

It is unnecessary to add that this plan does not prevent 
the Principal recommending to the Governors independently of 
the Faculty. I ara sending a copy of this letter to the Principal

Yours very t

Pr. A,3, Eve.Pean, Graduate Faculty,


